
From:  Michael  Popowycz 

To: Langley, Grant;  MacDonald, Terry;  Monteagudo, Maria;  Nicolini, 

Mark;  Owczarski, James;  Walsh, Marianne 

Date:  3/29/2005 2:35:09 PM 

Subject:  MILITARY LEAVE  CC FILE 041221 

 

Good Afternoon all: 

 

Both the City Attorney and Comptroller have been asked to comment on the above 

file introduced by Ald Dudzik prior to it being discussed by Ald Murphy at Finance 

& Personnel.  After reviewing the letter and attachments I believe the best way 

to respond to the Alderman is to invite all the parties to a meeting scheduled 

for 130 on Thursday April 7th in the Comptroller's Large Conference Room to discuss 

this request. 

 

Topics are the alternatives, options and administrative requirements such a change 

would entail.  We all need to be on the same page understanding each other's needs 

and requirements given how the current program works. 

 

We request that your department send a representative to this meeting so both 

the City Attorney and Comptroller have adequate information prior to their response 

to the Alderman.   His request is that we prepare an analysis and opinion as soon 

as possible.  Thank you in advance for your response.  If you have any questions 

please contact me at 2967. 

 

Michael Popowycz, City Payroll Manager 

City of Milwaukee - Office of the Comptroller 

200 East  Wells Street Room 401 

Milwaukee, WI 53202-3566 

 

Phone (414) 286-2967 

Cell      (414) 708-1043 

Fax      (414) 286-3281 

Email:  MPOPOW@MILWAUKEE.GOV 

 

 

 

CC: Burke, Linda;  Egan, John;  Kwiatkowski, Dave;  McDonnell, 

Patrick;  Morics, Wally;  Nelson, JoAnn;  Prothero, Susan 


